
Dear Baywatch Members, 

We are pleased to inform you that the paving project scheduled for July 24 and 25th has been completed. The 
homeowner should be able to utilize the parking spots around 6:00 p.m. As the asphalt cures, the next phase of the 
project will follow. 

The seal coat application, a crucial step in our paving project, has been scheduled for Thurs, September 19th, and 
Friday, September 20th. We greatly appreciate your cooperation and understanding during this process and look 
forward to the continued improvement of our community. 

A map of the upcoming 2nd phase of the seal coat installation is attached. 

Thank you for your support. 
Sincerely,

Bryant Sanchez, Community Manager

Baywatch Townhomes Association, Inc.
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